May 20, 1954

Mr. R. R. Spurrier

New Mexico 0il Conservation Commission
State Capitol Building

Santa Fe, New Mexico

Dear Mr. Spurrier:

We have recently asked for your permission to drill
our Crandall #1 on an irregular loo:tion 1900 feet
from the North line and 1712 feet from the West line
of Section 8, Township 30 North, Range 11 West, San
Juan County, New Mexico, in the iztec Pictured Cliffs
Pool.

The location we have applied for is 2s near to being

an orthodox loocation as we can economically make due

to the topography in this area, There is an irrigation
ditch running through the area which prevents our mov-
ing any further North without the construction of either
a very expensive bridge or road,

Thank you very much for your consideration of our request
in this metter. Yeur approval of this request will be
very much appreciated.

Yours very truly,

Ve Po Carr

C:1lhf
ce: Mr. Emery C. Arnold
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